
On May 10,2018, the Hobkirk Hill
Chapter of the Daughters of the
American Revolution (DAR) held an
awards ceremony in Camden Military
Academy's chapel. Students from
Kershaw County were invited to
receive scholarships and other awards.
The Fife & Drum Corps and Color
Guard performed at the ceremony.

Cadets Jack Furlow, William
Larsen, Matthew Rush, Josiah
Fredericks, and Yohann Off redo were
all invited as honored recipients for
this event. Larsen and Furlow received
a $2,000 Hobkirk Hill Chapter DAR
Scholarship for Academic Excellence.
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